
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0129

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 24/05/2021

Development:

Location :

Two storey extension (floor area 199sq.m) containing 1 classroom at ground floor level; 1 classroom and an 

assisted shower room at first floor level to the rear of existing two storey school building (floor area 2,767sq.m); 

new roof window to existing roof surface of adjacent stairwell, together with all associated site works.

Gaelscoil Naomh Padraig, Castle Road, Lucan, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

Tuesday 29 June 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

- Submit a pre connection enquiry with Irish Water regarding proposed development. Obtain a 

letter of Confirmation of Feasibility of proposed development from Irish water and submit same 

to Planning Authority.

 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

- Submit a pre connection enquiry with Irish Water regarding proposed development especially 

with regard to diverting existing 600mm diameter foul sewer. Obtain a letter of Confirmation of 

Feasibility of proposed development from Irish water and submit same to Planning Authority.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.


